VILLAGE OF MAYVILLE —Public Hearing 7:00 P.M. 3-27-18
Board Present — Mayor Bova; Trustees: Jacobson, Syper, Webb, Shearer.
Board absent — None.

Others Present — John Crandall, Village Clerk; Jennifer Obert, Village
Treasurer; John Buxton, DPW Superintendent; Matt Zarbo, Sharon Smead,
Mark Smith, Barb Bova, Sun Ray Eagle Harrington, Kathy Boberg, Chuck
Kelsey.

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m.
Pledge to the flag.

Matt Zarbo of Barton & Loguidice gave a PowerPoint presentation that
detailed the entire water project as well as the proposed rate
increases that would need to be added in order to fund the project.
Mr. Zarbo also answered questions from attendees at the meeting.

Kathy Boberg presented a letter to the Village Board and a letter from
Charles Kelsey was sent in to the board members prior to the meeting.
(both attached)

Mayor Bova opened the floor to all attendees that wished to address the
Village Board with questions regarding the proposed rate increase.

Several questions were asked and comments were made regarding the
Mayville Water Department and the reasons for the needed increase.

Suggestions for a different structure for the increase were suggested,
and the board stated that they would look at them.

Mayor Bova, Trustees Syper and Webb answered questions as they were
asked.

Mayor Bova asked if anyone had any more question or concerns to
be addressed by the Board of Trustees, there were no more comments.

Mayor Bova closed the Public Hearing at 8:33pm.



